
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 17th January 2025 

Dear parents, 
Despite the cold it is starting to get lighter earlier which is very exciting. The children 
have settled well back into school, if not a little hungry after snacking more freely over 
Christmas! I am really looking forward to our online safety and screen time talk next 
week as this is always a battle in my house too. If you can book on through 
the office I highly recommend you do. The link will follow on Monday.  

Dates for your Diary  

  

Friday 17th January    Forest School for Tyburn Class (4 x Friday sessions, excluding 24th January) 

Tuesday 21st January   E-Safety talk (online, 7pm) 

Tuesday 28th - Thursday 30th January Linford Class Parents’ Evenings (postponed from Autumn Term) 

w/c 17th February    Half term holiday 

Tuesday 4th March    Old John trip to Thinktank Birmingham 

Thursday 6th March   World Book Day 

      Linford and Bradgate Classes trip to the Curve  

Thursday 13th March   Village Coffee & Cake (Tyburn Class) 

Thursday/Friday 20th/21st March Tyburn residential @Beaumanor Hall 

Friday 21st March     Comic Relief 

Monday 7th April    Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Thursday 10th April    Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 11th April    Last day of term 

Breakfast Club Timings 
A reminder children must 

arrive to sports club prior to 
8.00am. This is so Mr Green 
can be running games and 

not having to focus on letting 
children in the building.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Individuality 

Reminder:  

E-Safety/Screen Time Talk (online), Tuesday 21st January 2025 7pm – 8pm  

We are extremely lucky to have an expert on online safety and gaming in our  

parent community, Professor Catherine Flick. She has very kindly offered to lead an 

online safety talk for parents with the opportunity to ask questions. This is a real 

privilege as Professor Flick has spoken all over the world on these issues.  

If you would like to receive the link to access the talk, please let the school office know by lunchtime on the 21st. (If you 

have already requested the link you do not need to contact us again).   

Linford Class Parents Evenings 

We have rescheduled the parents’ 

evenings that we had to postpone in 

the Autumn Term. Please book an 

appointment via ‘Guardian Consulta-

tions’ on Arbor.  

Staffing news 
As well as welcoming back Mrs Hamm, we have some new staff in school this 

term: 
Mr Paparozzi is undertaking a teacher training placement in Tyburn Class 

Mrs Patel is supporting the LSA team in Linford Class  
Miss Diryawish is with us on placement for her T Level in Education and Early Years  

(Assisting Teaching) 

Out of School Adventures 

It has been so wonderful to hear all the children’s 

achievements in our assemblies. They are such an 

interested and interesting 

group. Always willing to get 

stuck in and learn something 

new. Here is Beau meeting the 

Leicester Tigers women’s team, 

go Beau!    

Music Tuition/Academic Tuition 

We currently have a place for a 

paired Y3/4 guitar lesson.  

In addition Victoria Corcoran has 

availability on Friday afternoons 

for academic tuition in groups or 

individually.  

Please contact the office for fur-

ther information.   


